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To whom it will concern,

Please can I register my SUPPORT for the Enfield local plan.

The use of the Green Belt is entirely appropriate and in the exact locations the council
should be utilising. I would go insofar and say not enough Green Belt has been allocated

for new housing development.

Enfield has the 2nd highest level of people living in temporary accommodation and great
weight must be given to those most in need when it comes to decision making.

The council has gone to great lengths with borrowing in terms of the HRA allowance and
utilising green belt will help this money go further than it otherwise would.

Too many people are being priced out of London and building more homes in Enfield will
make it an attractive place to live, work and contribute to the local economy.

The vocal minority NIMBY opposition must not be listened to when we have such an
evident housing crisis to deal with. Their privilege speaks for itself..

I trust Enfield will continue to endeavour with its local plan as set out and would consider
further inclusion of green belt space for housing delivery.



